DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL
ALPHA IOTA CHAPTER

OCTOBER 1, 2005

The meeting of the Alpha Iota Chapter was called to order by President Jennifer Germany. The inspiration was given by Sara Moore and roll call was taken. Reports were given on various members who were absent. Many absences were due to the conflict with Sensational Saturday.

The following announcements were made:

· Vicky Adams, our representative for Mother of the Year, will be honored at the December meeting.

· A silent auction will be held at the December meeting. 

· A note of resignation from Pat Winters was read.

· The Alpha Iota Chapter was honored at the state convention in March with two awards, honorable mention for Excellence in Communications, and recognition for our scrapbook.
The following reports were given:

· Copies of the minutes from the previous meeting were distributed and approved by the group.

· Merry Greenwood presented the treasurer’s report. A suggestion was made that we allot more money for the president’s expenses. A motion was made to raise the amount from $150.00 to $500.00. The motion was seconded and carried.

· Membership Chair Linda Holcomb reported that nominations for membership are due in January.

The business portion of the meeting included the following:

· Jennifer Germany reported that the Boylston House would be sold.

· A suggestion was made that we change the date of the October meeting to a September date because of the consistent conflict with Sensational Saturday, an event in which many of our members participate. We will vote on this in December.
· The state Travel and Study Committee has trips planned to San Diego, Hawaii, Alaska, and Thailand.

· The district meeting will be held in the spring.

· The International Convention will be held July 18 -22 in San Diego, California.

· A Leadership Seminar will be held in June.

· Order forms for name tags and jewelry are available.

· Members of twenty years or more were honored at the state convention.

· The deadline for scholarships for graduate study is February.

· A motion was made to donate $500.00 each to two sister chapters in the area of the Hurricane Katrina devastation. The motion was seconded and carried.

We were privileged to have as our speaker Anita Thomaston, Clayton County’s Teacher of the Year. Anita explained to us about the Teacher of the Year process, her biographical information, and her philosophy of education. The program was very informative and inspiring.

The meeting closed with a blessing and the singing of the Delta Kappa Gamma song. After the adjournment, the members enjoyed a wonderful lunch and fellowship.









Respectfully submitted,









Donna McDonald









Recording Secretary

HAVE A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY SEASON!

